Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 22™ March
2017.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership
meeting held on the putting green on Wednesday 22" March 2017.

The President, Dennis Kitchel called the meeting to order at 0900 hours. The following Board
members were in attendance: Jim Dent, Ron Frederick, John Hamby, Ron Vaught, Don
Wadsworth, John Kupka, Bruce Worley, Richard McAlpine and 60 members. Absent were Lee
Wortman and Neil Miller.

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on October 19" 2016 were approved.
(Frederick/Hamby)

The Finance report was read by the President who reported the current balance on hand at
$6805.45 with the hole in one insurance total being $395.00. The report was approved.
(Hamby/Frederick).

The Scrip report was submitted by R Frederick who reported the Outstanding Scrip at
$1161.50 and advised members to cash in their Scrip.

The Tournament Chairman, R Frederick reported that March 29" would be an away day at
Redhawk Golf Club ($52). Furthermore, April 12" would be an away day at Cross Creek ($49).
He also advised that there had been a mixed reaction to his “white tee” experiment with
complaints mainly from the lower handicap players who felt playing from the white tees would
make players less competitive against other golf clubs. R Frederick advised he wished to
continue the experiment one more week (April 5™) before making any decisions.

The Membership Chairman J Hamby advised the total membership including, ladies and
Associate Members totaled 204.

The Handicap Chairman, J Kupka reminded players that he would be posting scores for the
round played this day, our first major of the year.

Travel Teams.

1. TVGL — D Wadsworth advised the team’s first match would be held at Soboba on 30" March
2017.

2. SDCS — R Frederick reported to date Temeku Team have lost 4 matches, won 4 matches
and drawn 1.

Old Business.
1. Member Guest - B Worley reported that to date the sign ups had been slow despite changes
in the player’s format but he hoped the situation would improve in the near future.

New Business.
1. R Frederick requested the membership to approve the cancellation of the 2014 outstanding
Scrip as at the end of 2017. This was approved by the membership.

The next General Membership meeting will be held prior to the commencement of play on
Wednesday on June 14™ 2017.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 0910 hours.



Richard G McAlpine
Secretary



